
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 40 of 2014 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/22/04/01 
 

16 July 2014 
 

Further to Notice to Mariners No 37 of 2014 regarding - 
Fireworks Display from a Barge Moored at “Il-Qala tal-Ghazzenin, il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl il-Bahar”  

 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that  further to Notice to Mariners No 
37 regarding the above mentioned fireworks displays, mariners are to note that the barge and pontoons in the 
position as shown on the attached chart may be moored on Thursday, 24 July 2014. 
 
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear of the barge and pontoons and maintain a safe 
distance of 200m during displays. 
 
Vessels moored within 200 metres from the barge and pontoons are to be removed and kept clear during the 
events.  
 
 
Charts affected BA 211B, 211A, 2537,2538. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  




